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TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools  

      Board of Education  

  

FROM:    Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations  

    

SUBJECT:    Intergovernmental Agreement (OPPD) - Shared Use of Facilities  

  

DATE:    September 25, 2018 

  

  

Summary 

 

On January 1, 2014, the board entered into an agreement with the Park District of Oak Park for the shared use 

of the facilities. That agreement expires on December 31, 2018. The expiring agreement is attached. 

 

Administration is seeking guidance as to any changes that may need to be made to this agreement. 

 


